
Legacy Elementary Community Council Minutes 
October 24, 2017 

 
Attending: Tom Tillman, Rebecca Larson, Taryn Jones, Jimmer Standring, Misha Bacca, 
Katherine Mccaman, Nicole Pasquini, Jennifer Thomas (District Rep)  
Not In Attendence: Lucie Holman 
 
Introduction of New Members 
The committee welcomed new parent member, Nicole Pasquini and new teacher members, 
Misha Bacca and Katherine Mccaman. 
 
Review of SCC Responsibilities 
Principle Tillman lead the review and went over an overview of what our year timeline will be 
and what we will focus on.  The main jobs of SCC are: Trustland Funds, Safe Routes to School, 
SNAP Plan (which will need to be updated this year), Digital Citizenship, Professional 
Development Plans, School Improvement Plan. 
 
Part of being on the SCC member contact information must be posted.  Principle Tillman made a 
motion seeing if any were opposed to having their contact information posted on the school 
website.  None were opposed, the motion passed. 
 
 Review of This Year’s Plan and What Has Been Purchased So Far 
2 Chromebook carts (with classroom set of chromebooks on each) and 6 individual chromebooks 
for the specialty teachers.  The teacher members reported that the carts have been used to 
enhance the already existing wonders program.  They are mainly used during the AM and PM 
hours to best utilized the chromebooks.  Through mastery connect and google classroom they 
can better see typing and writing progress.  Now they can better identify typing problems vs. 
writing problems. 
 
They will be able to give a better report on math improvements as the year progresses.  Teachers 
are seeking more training to best utilize the tools they already have.   
 
The trusland funds were also used to pay for summer teacher collaborations.  The 6th grade 
teachers were able to better prepare and prep for the science program since the core has changed. 
 
Booster Club, with the money more time for aides was added in the afternoons and kindergarten 
is able to utilize an in class aide. 

Nicole posed the question: What is the training of the booster club aides.  Principle 
Tillman answered that all the aides are trained in progress monitoring. 

  
 Rebecca posed the question: What are the benefits from pulling the kids from the 
classroom vs. having them come in early or stay late?  Katherine answered that the struggle with 
the previous way of having kids come in before or after school was having them show up.  With 
pulling kids from the class the teachers can better work with the aides and they pull the kids from 
classroom time when it will best benefit the kid.  More improvement has been seen from the new 
method of pulling kids from the classroom than having them come in before or after school. 



 
Next Meeting Dates and Agenda 
Meetings were planned on for the year: 
It will be the 2nd Tuesday of the month (two exceptions) at 7am those dates are: 
November 14th 
December 12th  
January 9th  
February 13th  
March 13th  
March 27th (Trustland Fund Plan Submittal) 
April 17th Final Meeting and Wrap up 
 
Agenda Items for November 14th meeting 
-Vote on Chair and Co-Chair 
-SNAP updated proposal (Misha Bacca will head it up) 
-Digital Citzenship 
	

	


